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Letter: Greetings,

Stop high rise apartments in Umina's West Street



Comments

Name Location Date Comment

Tracey Fraser Australia 2021-06-27 "no thank you to apartments in umina"

Kathleen Morison Australia 2021-06-27 "I believe that the height limit should be preserved at 2
stories to allow light and breeze and preserve the village like
area"

Angie Eastwood umina beach,
Australia

2021-06-27 "The development is too big and too high in an area that is
already saturated with medium density accommodation .
The local infrastructure , including parking and road traffic ,
is struggling to cope as it is."

dianne parks Australia 2021-06-27 "Because we do not need high rise above 2 story's on
Uminas Main street"

John Willson Australia 2021-06-27 "Totally support Mr Mular’s concerns re height, bulk,
shadowing and increased residential density. All these
aspects will have adverse effects on the enjoyment of sun,
the current problematic traffic load and the streetscape.
Then, if the development proceeds, our community will be
left with an unfortunate precedent."

KATE HOWE Sydney,
Australia

2021-06-27 "I don't want our waterfront destroyed for a few privileged
to enjoy"

Madeline Barnard Umina Beach,
Australia

2021-06-27 "It doesn't need high rise buildings."


